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SUPPLEMENTAL

SUBJECT: 2017 APPLICATION TO THE COUNTY OF SANTA CLARA FOR
GRANT FUNDING FROM THE ALL-INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUNDS 
PROGRAM

REASON FOR SUPPLEMENTAL

This supplemental memorandum is to request City Council to give Parks, Recreation and 
Neighborhood Services (PRNS) staff the flexibility to modify the requested funding amount for 
applications to the Santa Clara County for Grant Funding for the All-Inclusive Playgrounds 
Program grant.

RECOMMENDATION

(a) Approve the recommended park sites listed in Attachment B to the memorandum to 
Council for the City’s application to apply for the County of Santa Clara grant for the 
development of all-inclusive playgrounds.

(b) Allow PRNS staff the flexibility in requesting funds when applying for the proposed nine 
park sites for the All-Inclusive Playgrounds Program grant.

ANALYSIS

PRNS has submitted a memorandum to City Council for the October 3, 2017 meeting requesting 
approval of the recommended park sites for the All-Inclusive Playgrounds Program grant. The 
memorandum has an attachment with the nine sites and the proposed requested grant funds for 
each site. Staff is currently working on the applications and through this process may need to 
increase or decrease the funding request per identified site due to the final project scope which
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will finalized in the next few weeks. The All-Inclusive grant applications are due to the County 
by October 18, 2017.

As mentioned in the original memo, if the City is awarded the All-Inclusive Playgrounds 
Program grant, staff will return to the Council for authorization to accept the award and the 
necessary budget actions.

/s/
ANGEL RIOS, JR.
Director of Parks,
Recreation & Neighborhood Services

For questions, please contact Matt Cano, Assistant Director, at (408) 793-5553.


